
Dear Inspector 
 
The proposal takes no account of the ability to supply 100 litres per person per day 
for the 20,000+ residents of these new homes. 
 
Rain fall is already lower than drinking water demand in Guildford. The south east is 
7% short of water and there is no plan to increase that supply in Gbc Lpa  in fact 
twplc are taking steps to reduce current water usage to try and cope with current 
shortages with hose pipe ban until at least march 2023 
 
This biodiversity net gain will have no water to sustain such biodiversity because it 
will be extracted for residents use. The only thing left will be cacti! 
 
  
 
James Allen 
17 November 2022 


